From: Gail-Lynn gastaldi

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 11:22 PM

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Core Area Parking Incentives Extension

Chair Peloza and Community and Protective Services Committee Members

I'm writing to ask for the Core Area Parking Incentives Extension. As the owner/operator of a retail store at 577 Richmond St (Saffron Road) being able to offer our customers this one incentive to making shopping downtown more attractive and accessible is extremely important.

I cannot stress enough how important it is to have this incentive to bring customers to the downtown core. Have you NOT noticed that the core is dying? We need as much help as possible.

Please note that I respectfully request that this email correspondence be added to the public agenda for the April 29th CPSC meeting.

Regards, Gail-Lynn Gastaldi Saffron Road 577 Richmond St